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    Autumn                                 September 2022 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

Dear Jupiter Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful hot summer we have had! We do hope you 

have all had a lovely relaxing time and are ready to embrace 

the new school year as we certainly are. This term Mr Arlow, a 

fully qualified teacher, will be teaching Jupiter on a Monday 

and Tuesday and Mrs Taylor will teach on Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday. 

Our topic this term is Conflict and within this theme we will be 

exploring World War two. Will this be the last generation who 

remember WW2? This will enable us to explore strong links in 

literacy to poetry and in art to colour themes. For instance, in 

the writing and illustrations of local author Michael Foreman. 

Our Science topic is all to do with humans – digestion, teeth 

and food chains. We will be attempting to answer the question; 

How do teeth affect what humans and animals eat? 

We hope to take the children on some educational visits this 

term before the inevitable Christmas excitement starts to build. 

Do please contact either of us by email if you have any 

queries. 

Very best wishes for a wonderful academic year, where we will 

have great pleasure in watching your children grow, mature  

and become the very best version of themselves that they can.  

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Taylor and Mr Arlow 
 

    

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Please bring a drink every 

day. Small bags may now be 

brought to school with 

reading books.  

Fridays 

PE – please bring PE kit. 

Star of the week assembly 

15.00. Once a month these 

are in school. Please see the 

notice board for details.  

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please communicate 

these via the office email or speak 

to myself or another member of 

staff. 

 


